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This Week’s Highlights 

• In Nursery we focused our learning around the stories “Aaargh 

spider!” and “Walter’s wonderful web”. The children created their 

own webs by drizzling glue and sprinkling glitter, they were amazed at 

the finished result. 

• After our pumpkin pick on Monday the Reception children have 

continued to have lots of Pumpkin related fun. Some of the highlights 

have been carving pumpkins as well as painting gigantic pumpkins 

that have magically transformed like the one Cinderella had. 

• Year 1 have been writing their own instructions this week on how to 

look after a pet star.  We have also been looking closely at ordinal 

numbers! 

• Year 2 have been finding out all about North and South America 

Antarctica and Australia this week. We have travelled with the Go 

Jetters to learn about landmarks, animals and amazing facts specific 

to each continent. We have also been having lots of fun continuing 

our ‘tag rugby’ skills and playing ‘tails’ which the children love.      

• Year 3 have had lots of fun learning about shadows this week. We 

made our own shadow puppet theatres to explore how shadows can 

be made bigger and smaller and what materials make the darkest 

ones.  

• Year 4 have enjoyed finding out how Chocolate is made this week. We 

have written and illustrated our own information texts on the journey 

from bean to bar. We have also completed our learning on Electricity 

and can now explain (scientifically) why sticking a knife in the toaster 

to free stuck bread is never a good idea!  

• Year 5 haven’t been in school this week, but they’ve still been working 

hard at home and posting lots of home learning onto their ClassDojo 

portfolios!  

• Year 6 have been learning about the life of Charles Darwin and how 

his travels around the world and the discoveries he made helped him 

to come up with the theory of evolution. 

 

23rd October 2020 

Have a lovely half 

term break, we 

hope you all keep 

safe and well. 

School reopens on 

2nd November 
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This Week’s Value Stars!! 

RKI-  Oakley J & Zachary M 
RRG—  Neriman H & Jessica B 

 

Year 1: Yousif, 
Scarlett L, all class of 
isolation 1JG 
 

Year 4: Poppy D, 
Jayden F, Jonathon L 
and Lexi T 

Year 2:  Aldo R, 
Charlie G, Maiya M, 
Vinny-Lee F 
 
Year 3: Miley J, 
Jessica L, Madison K, 
Natalia H 
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Year 6: Isabel E, Ellie-
Rose, Ellie K, Lorelai B 

 Year 6:  Lily May P, 
Kaiden C L, Jasmine A, 
George M 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery – cobweb Year 3 - satisfied 
Reception-  Halloween Year 4 – ancient  
Year 1 –  Year 5 – significant 
Year 2 - evaluate Year 6 – dynamics 

 
Problem of the Week 

 

 

Attendance Winners 
Early Years – Mrs Glynn’s class 97.8% 
KS1 – Miss Ellis’ Class 98.6% 
LKS2 – Mrs McLoughlin’s Class 95.4% 
UKS2 – Miss Kellett’s Class 97.2% 
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